
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
The Peralta Community College District (PCCD) is seeking proposals from 
community-based health providers to provide Health Center Clinic Services, (RFP 
No. 23-24/14), Districtwide. Proposals are to be submitted electronically (via 
Vendor Registry), by 3:00 P.M. on March 27, 2024 
 
The primary purpose of this project (“Project”) is to improve the health and 
educational success, address health inequity, provide trauma-informed care, and 
improve access to medical services for PCCD Students. This will be accomplished 
through the implementation of a School Based Health Center (SBHC) located on 
PCCD’s Laney College campus in Oakland, which will offer health promotion, the 
delivery of medical, health education and information, coordination with 
community-based primary care, and referral beyond the services provided by the 
SBHC staff. 

 
There is NO Pre-proposal meeting for this project. 
 
 
Copies of the proposal documents may be obtained by clicking on the following 
link: https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry 
 
Governing Codes: 
GC 53068 
EC 81641  
 
 
Publication Dates: March 1, 2024, and March 8, 2024 

https://build.peralta.edu/vendorregistry

